
 

Call for Papers: Special Issue of Economics of Governance  

on The Shadow Economy, Tax Evasion and Governance 

 

Dear shadow2013 participants, 

It is a pleasure for us that the journal Economics of Governance will publish a Special Issue on The 

Shadow Economy, Tax Evasion and Governance; open for papers of the shadow2013 conference. 

We would like to encourage you to submit revised versions of papers presented at shadow2013 to 

Economics of Governance if and when your paper fits the Aims and Scope of the journal: 

‘Economics of Governance aims to foster research on governance at many levels: 
corporations, non-profit organizations, local and federal governments, and international 
organizations. Applications include the internal organization of firms, corporate governance, 
the private provision of public goods, local public policies, relations across levels of 
government, public expenditure and regulation, and problems of credibility and enforcement 
of international agreements. Though the journal aims to contribute to general economic 
knowledge, it is also interested in applying theoretical and empirical insights to important 
current topics. 
The journal is open to many approaches, including formal theoretical analysis, systematic 
observation, simulation, and empirical studies. 
Interdisciplinary contributions by economists, organizational scholars, and political scientists 
are encouraged.’ 

 

Please note that the deadline for submissions is November 30, 2013. The submission should take 

place via the Online Manuscript Submission system of the journal at (Please do include the words 

"Shadow2013" on the front page of your submitted paper): 

https://www.editorialmanager.com/eogo/ 

Moreover, there will be two reviews of submitted papers: The first will be carried out by Guest 

Editors of the Special Issue. Papers that pass this review enter the regular review process of the 

journal. Note that the final decision on acceptance of papers for publication is with the regular 

Editors of the journal.  

Best regards, 

Aloys Prinz & Sascha Hokamp 

Guest Editors  


